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Jim Keeling to Present at the 2024 Solar Conference
and Expo

July 18, 2024
Rockford, lllinois

Rockford-based partner Jim Keeling will co-present "Solar for Nonprofits and
Churches — Special Incentives from lllinois" at the 2024 Solar Conference on
July 18, 2024, in Rockford, lllinois. Nonprofits and churches are now eligible for
a 30% federal investment tax credit, thanks to a new ruling by the Internal
Revenue Service — Direct Pay. In addition, lllinois solar incentives may provide
extra financial benefits to nonprofits and churches engaged in charitable
activities.

Key Presentation Takeaways:

¢ How nonprofits and churches can benefit from the federal investment tax
credit

Defining ‘charitable activities’ and its implications
Financial incentives may vary depending on the location
Local nonprofits and churches that have successfully utilized solar power

For more information, visit the conference website.
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